
PUBLIC 
NOTICE

CHANGED TRAFFIC 
CONDITIONS 

Cooktown Wharf
Traffic conditions in the Cooktown 
Wharf and Webber Esplanade area 
will be changed throughout May, while 
heavy machinery completes works on 

the waterfront project.
 

Please obey all traffic signage and 
be aware of increased machinery in 
the area, and limited parking at the 

Cooktown Wharf. 

For more information contact Council’s 
Infrastructure Services team at 

mail@cook.qld.gov.au or on 4069 5444.


